
 

NEWS RELEASE 

Date: July 30, 2025 
Contact: Tiffany Martinez  
Tiffany.martinez@santacruzcountyca.gov 
 

TSUNAMI ADVISORY REMAINS IN EFFECT FOR COASTAL SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

The County of Santa Cruz Office of Response, Recovery and Resilience announces that a 
Tsunami Advisory remains in effect on the coastal areas of Santa Cruz County. 

As a precautionary measure, all State Parks coastal parking lots are closed, and Junior 
Lifeguard programs have been suspended until further notice. Residents and visitors are 
strongly urged to avoid beaches, coastal areas, and waterways until the advisory is lifted. 

At this time, no evacuations are recommended. However, tsunami activity can increase, 
especially during high tide, and may present heightened hazards in low-lying coastal areas. 
The public is encouraged to remain alert and monitor official sources and local news for the 
latest updates. 

The County of Santa Cruz will continue to provide additional information as conditions evolve. 
Residents can sign up to receive CruzAware alert updates at: http://cruzaware.org/  

For official updates and more information, please visit: https://www.tsunami.gov 
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